
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to SHA senior, 

Maca Peralta, who was named a 

Scholar for the National 

Hispanic Recognition Program. 

Maca received this honor for a 

successful performance on the 

PSAT/NMSQT last October. She 

scored in the top 2.5% among 

Hispanic and Latino test takers 

in our region. She was invited to complete the application 

process, and because of the credentials she submitted, 

Maca earned the highest distinction of Scholar. Maca will 

be in the running for various merit-based scholarships 

resulting from this distinction. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


